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ROSH HASHANAH GREETING

It’'s almost 5786!
Help usher in the New Year by taking part in the Temple Beth Sholom Sisterhood Rosh
Hashanah Greeting! Sisterhood will be mailing every member of our Temple a personal
greeting card. This is your opportunity to participate in this mitzvah that will go out to every
Temple Beth Sholom family, sending best wishes for a happy and healthy New Year. Be a
part of this warm and meaningful tradition.

Join us by having your name included on the card.
Complete the form below and send a check for $18.00 made out to TBS Sisterhood
to: Temple Beth Sholom, 1050 S. Tuttle Ave Bldg. 2, Sarasota, FL 34237
Mark the envelope Rosh Hashanah Greeting.
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Please print my/our name(s) on the Rosh Hashanah Card as follows:

Name:

Phone:
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fﬁ% FIRM DEADLINE: Wednesday, September 3
™ | Form must be at the above address by this date to allow time for printing.
%y If you have have any questions, please email sisterhoodtbsfl@gmail.com
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